
 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The Spotsylvania County Board of Supervisors will hold public hearings at 6:00 p.m. on Tuesday,  

April 25, 2017, in the Board of Supervisors Meeting Room in the R. E. Holbert Memorial Building, 9104 

Courthouse Road, Spotsylvania, Va. 22553, to consider the following: 

 

Rezoning(s): 

 
R16-0004  Catherine T. Neale and Rebecca T. Acors (Thorburn Estates), Ordinance No. RO16-0004: Request a 

proffer amendment to an approved rezoning R14-0008 Catherine T. Neale and Rebecca T. Acors (Thorburn Estates) 

which rezoned approximately 171 acres from Rural (RU) to Residential 2 (R-2) with proffers for a maximum of a 59-

lot subdivision of single-family, detached units with a minimum of 2800 finished square feet.  The requested 

amendment would extend the deadline to either complete the proffered off-site transportation improvements at the 

intersection of Chancellor Road and Old Plank Road or provide a cash contribution to the County in the amount of 

$971,664.00 to a time no later than the issuance of the 30
th
 occupancy permit. The property is located along the south 

side of Chancellor Road (Route 674), approximately one (1) mile west of the intersection of Chancellor Road (Route 

674) and Gordon Road (Route 627). This property is located outside of the Primary Development Boundary in the 

Rural Residential Area as identified on the Future Land Use Map. The primary goal of the Rural Residential land use 

is the preservation of farms, forestland, and open space, with a residential density range of 1 to 2 units per acre. Tax 

parcels 21-A-60F, 21-A-60G and 21-A-95. Chancellor Voting District. 

 

 

Persons interested may appear and present their views at the public hearing described above.  Any public 

hearing cases, including any ordinances as applicable, are on file and available in the Planning offices, 

located at 9019 Old Battlefield Blvd, 3
rd

 Floor, Spotsylvania, Virginia 22553, and may be inspected 

between 8:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday.  The Board of Supervisors encourages the 

participation of all interested county citizens.  For those with special needs, please notify the Office of the 

County Administrator of any accommodations you may require at least five days before the meeting you 

wish to attend.  

 

 


